
 

Paddlefest and Picnic 
On Sunday July 21st, from 1pm to 4pm, the La Crosse Paddling Club (LPC) would like to host their annual 

Paddlefest and picnic at Pettibone Lagoon Park Shelter.   

This event is open to our members and to the general public 11 years of age and over.  LPC members can attend 

free of charge as part of their membership benefits.  Non-members will be charged $10 for adults (18 and older) 

and $5 for youth (11-17 years). All youth must be accompanied by a parent or legal guardian.  

Hours: Paddling fun from 1-4pm, followed by a social gathering and picnic.  

We will provide participants an opportunity to learn basic skills in the following areas: 

 Water safety 

 Boat safety 

 Paddling techniques 
 
The participants will have the opportunity to try a variety of water craft including kayaks, canoes and Stand Up 
Paddle Boards (SUP)supplied by the City of La Crosse Parks, Recreation, & Forestry and also by some of our 
members.   Participants will be invited to bring their own boats if they desire to do so.   
 
Following the paddling fun, LPC will provide a picnic with food and non-alcoholic beverages, aiming to wind up 
the event by 5pm that evening.  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


